
COUNTY OF ULSTER 

 

                               NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BY THE 

                    PERIODIC COMPENSATION REVIEW COMMITTEE 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the Periodic Compensation 

Review Committee of Ulster County, in the Ulster County Office Building, Legislative 

Chambers, 6th Floor, 244 Fair Street, Kingston, New York, on the 20th day of June, 2024 at 5:00 

P.M. to receive comments on Ulster County's elected officials' salaries. 

 

Pursuant to the Ulster County Charter, the Periodic Compensation Review Committee is 

responsible to review the current salaries of all Ulster County elected officials and to provide 

recommendations for future salaries, and the rationale for them, to the County Executive and the 

Legislature. The review includes the salaries of the County Executive, the Comptroller, the 

Sheriff, the County Clerk and the Legislators. The District Attorney is exempt from this review 

because this salary is set by New York State Law. 

 

The draft proposed recommendations of the Periodic Compensation Committee can be viewed at 

DRAFT_PCRC Recommendations June 2024 or can be requested via email at 

PCRC@co.ulster.ny.us. 

 

All interested parties shall have an opportunity to be heard at the time and place aforesaid. 

 

DATED:  June 7, 2024                   Richard Gerentine, Chair 

Kingston, New York                       Periodic Compensation Review Committee 

https://ulstercountyny.gov/sites/default/files/DRAFT_PCRC%20Recommendations%20June%202024_post.pdf
mailto:PCRC@co.ulster.ny.us

